Appendix B10

From:
Sent: 31 May 2016 13:37

To: Licensing

Subject: Licensing Application - 95 Queens Road

31 May 2014

I am writing to object to the application for the sale of alcohol from Mon - Sun until midnight at 95 Queens
Road.

CQueens Road and the area around it is predominantly residential. Establishments that sell alcohol on
Queens Road have shown year in, year out, that they are a source of noise, antisocial behaviour and
intimidation. It is bad enough already with the current bars and their licensing conditions without giving
another venue permission to be open until midnight and therefore bring more alcohol related behaviour
for an even longer period every day.

Please do not allow this application.

Yours sincerely,



